
Samantha Roman 

 

Thank you for considering my concerns raised in opposition to House Bill 151 and Senate Bill 

132, the Save Women’s Sports Act. This dangerous legislation targets an already vulnerable 

group of Ohio youth and denies them the often life saving opportunity to participate in sports.  

 

TRANS KIDS DESERVE TO BE KIDS. Taking away the ability to be a part of a team because a 

kid is who they are is downright disgusting of you. It is embarrassing that people even have to 

tell you that this ban is wrong. The live trans youth in Ohio are valuable, just like the lives of 

cisgender youth in Ohio. Please let them be themselves and be happy. There is no reason why 

you should be carrying this much hate in your heart for kids that have done nothing wrong.  

 

I urge you to oppose HB151 and SB132 and protect our state’s athletes.  

 

 

 


